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Presidents Message 

I hope everyone has had a fun summer so far and I 

am looking forward to seeing you all again. This 

meeting we will discuss what direction and focus 

our club wants to go forward in involving charity. It 

seems that we need a change to recharge us in that 

area. We can do a lot of good for our communities 

in many ways. And we also get to talk football as 

training camp has begun and the new season is 

right around the corner.   Brian 

 

 
Seahawks Trivia Question: 

In Which year did the Seahawks have their first 

winning season? 

 

 Event Calendar 

An event calendar has been added to the 
members’ only Facebook page.  And we are 
working on adding one to our website and 
main Facebook page as well.  Please check 
it out.  We will be adding events, meeting and 
happenings as they come to us or are 
submitted.   We want to add Sea Hawker 
supported volunteer opportunities, 
fundraising events to support our club, other 
Sea Hawker chapters, the Seahawks and/or 
their players, fun events to gather with other 
Sea Hawkers members to do as a group and 
more. Check it out TODAY! Here's the link.   
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed
?src=ru3qihn0rkfrhss1t3tohlqop0%40group.c
alendar.google.com&ctz=America/Los_Angel
es 

 

http://www.southsoundseahawkers.com/
http://www.facebook.com/SSSeaHawkers/


Jul Game Day Bus to CenturyLink 

 
Price is $25-$30 depending on how many 

ride. 
Bus leaves 2 hours before game time on 
weekends and 3 hours on Mon and Thurs 

night games from 78th and Hosmer - parks 
by Safeco Field Garage 

And the best part is you DO NOT have to 
be a Sea Hawker member to ride the bus. 

So start spreading the word. It’s easy and 
hassle free. Just leave the driving to us. 

Preseason Games: 
August 18th Bus Leaves at 4:30 
August 25th Bus Leaves at 2:30 

 
If interested e-mail or call 

Sue Farley at hawkette@comcast.net 
Or call/text 253-468-6565 

Bring a New Matchbox car to 

the August meeting 

 

 

Snohomish Co. Sea Hawkers 

will be the donating them 

to Dawson Place Child 

Advocacy Center. 

 

TOUCHDOWN CITY 

 

How many of you are aware that the Sea Hawkers have an area in Touchdown City that is just for Sea 

Hawker members?  It's where you can get game day programs and more.   

I have been asked to be the Touchdown City Sea Hawker Area Host Coordinator.  I have plans to have 

incentives to get members over to the area and chapters to offer to host the area.  Please look forward to 

more info coming your way in the near future.  I look forward to making OUR Touchdown City space a go 

to place for members to take the load off, stop in and use the space to eat/drink something or just meet up 

with members from other chapters.   

 

For more information about Touchdown City please click on the following 

link:  http://www.seahawks.com/gameday/touchdown-city 

 

I look forwarding to having you drop by our exclusive area in Touchdown City. 

Sylvie Pelesasa 

 

http://www.seahawks.com/gameday/touchdown-city


 

Sue Farley and I would like to thank each and every member that 

has joined us at one or more of our Off-Season Bunco Events.  It's 

because of your support and willingness to help that it was a 

GREAT success.  Oh what fun we had during this off-season.  We 

have raised over $3400 at our Bunco events.  Woot, woot...way to 

go!! 

 

Our last BUNCO event for 2017 is coming up on August 27, 

2017.  We would really appreciate your help in getting MORE 

people to attend.  We would really love to pack the clubhouse with 

tables and people.  How nice it would be to have the LARGEST 

attendance yet.  So to thank each of you and to give you incentive, 

we will be showing our thanks by giving away a LOT MORE 

MONEY.  Up to $600 (if more than 8 tables are filled) WILL BE 

handed out in cash prizes AND we will be adding a 2nd and 3rd 

prize for most wins. 

 

We are also having another special drawing for those that show up 

dressed in their game day (TEAM supported) wear.  Which means 

jerseys, team shirts, whatever you do to show support for your 

favorite team.  And don't worry if those you invite aren't Seahawk 

fans.  We welcome ALL sport fans.  So please encourage friends, 

family and anyone else you know to wear their favorite team outfit 

and join us for a fun afternoon. 

 

Sue and I really appreciate all those that helped us setup, 

teardown, provide food, cook and spread the word. 

 

Looking forward to the next Off-Season.  Sue and I have some fun 

changes planned.  So, make sure you are on my BUNCO email list.  I 

send out announcements for upcoming events and report on the 

event after it happens as well. 

 

Again, Thanks for ALL the support.   



 

 

 

President 

Brian Deren 

253-223-9350 

jeepnbd@gmail.com 

 

Vice-President 

Elise Robinson 

253-330-1111 

latinausps@yahoo.com 

 

Treasurer 

Sue Farley 

253-468-6565 

hawkette@comcast.net 

 

Secretary 

Molly Picatti-Baker 

253-380-6339 

Mbaker1@hotmail.com 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Monthly meetings: Third Tuesday of the month 

SIZZLER RESTAURANT 

10204 South Tacoma Way Lakewood, WA 98499  

Dinner 6:00pm – Meeting at 7:00pm 

No meetings June or July and Dec will be our Annual party 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Chapter Officers 

 

As always food and toiletries are accepted at 

meetings. We will be looking at local places to 

donate to this year.  
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-Answer to trivia question- 

 

Upcoming Events 

8/27 - Bunco 

 

1978 
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